
 

Passing of Past Grand President Richard Hoffmann 

Services are on Jan 20th 2024 in Paso Robles(ask Dean for details) 

To:    Grand Officers, Past Grand Presidents, S.D.D.G.P.s, Committee Chairs, 
Native Sons, and Friends  

It is with sorrow that we must notify you of the passing of Brother Richard A. 
Hoffmann, a 42-year member of Petaluma - Nicasio Parlor #183, who passed 
away on  Dec. 27, 2023. 

He served his parlor and our Order, in many capacities, up to Grand President 
at the 122nd Grand Parlor in Rohnert Park. The last Grand Parlor he attended 
was the 144th at Rohnert Park. 

Our condolences are extended to his family, and all members of the Order who 
knew him.  In F. L. & C.  Thomas W. Perazzo 

  

 


